

Sandra Storey
Head of Corporate and Legal Affairs/Trust Secretary
Lawton House
Bellringer Road
Trentham
ST4 8HH

Tel 0300 123 1535 ext 2289

Our Ref: SS/jls/FOI.139.15

21 September 2015

request-292592-1c178edd@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Laura Cockram

## **Freedom of Information Act Request**

I am writing in response to your request of 17 September 2015 for information in respect of Parkinson's disease who have been admitted to a secure mental health institution. Your request has been processed using the Trust's procedures for the disclosure of information under the Freedom of Information Act (2000).

North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust is not a secure mental health institution. The nearest available secure service is provided by South Staffordshire and Shropshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review of the management of your request. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Mrs Caroline Donovan, Chief Executive, North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare Trust, Trust Headquarters, Lawton House, Bellringer Road, Trentham, ST4 8HH. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Storey

Head of Corporate and Legal Affairs/ Trust Secretary



Working to improve the mental health and wellbeing of local communities

Chief Executive: Mrs Caroline Donovan

